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To National /International Societies of Gynecologists, 

To National /International Societies of Ultrasound in Gynecology, 

 

 

 

Dear President, 

We would like to renovate the invitation to take part as Scientific Society of Gynaecologists in this 

project on the “Ultrasound assessment of pelvic anatomy”. 

 

The idea is to realize the first collection of representative video-clips on the ultrasound 

assessment of the female pelvis. Twelve pelvic sites have been selected to realize a comprehensive 

anatomy description. The name of the project is: “12 Pelvic Site Contest”. (you can see the Regulation 

file “12 Pelvic Site Contest”). 

 

The project was launched during the online pelvic ultrasound course organized on May 14th 2022 

at the Università Cattolica del Sacro Cuore of Rome and will be presented during the second online 

event which will take place on November 14th 2022 (link: https://roma.unicatt.it/evt-ultrasound-of-

pelvic-anatomy-marathon-for-solidarity).  

World renowned speakers will share their experience in Two Round Tables on the following 

challenging aspects:  

- the assessment of sacro-uterine ligaments and  

- the discrimination between gynecological and NON-gynecological pelvic masses. 
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During the event the results of the “12 Pelvic Site Contest” will be announced and the authors of 

the best selected video-clips will have the possibility to share their videos during the closing session of 

the webinar. 

In this project the Scientific Societies play a crucial role as, after a formal acceptance of 

participation (by sending an email to the address: francesca.fusco@unicatt.it) , they will receive the 

credentials to upload the ultrasound video-clips (maximum 24 videos) realized by their members.  

We imagine that each Society could decide to invite selected members to prepare those clips or to 

run a competition inviting and encouraging all members to prepare interesting videos. Before October 

31st, the Society may upload the selected videoclips to represent the scientific organization (the name and 

the photo of the gynecologyst, author of that video, will be shown in the platform, together with the 

video).  The jury will be made up of the Faculty members.  

No costs are required for the Scientific Society. The members of the Society willing to participate 

at the online webinar  (registered event of May 14th, online event of November 14th 2022) and to have 

access at the platform “12 pelvic sites” will have to register with a payment of 90 Euros.  

 

BEHIND THE IDEA: 

The “12 Pelvic sites” contest is part of the Scientific Project: “Ultrasound Pelvic assessment”; two online 

events, gathering gynaecologists from all around the world. Experts on ultrasound decided to share their 

experience for a humanitarian project: through a virtual Marathon for solidarity they want to support 

Shanti Ashram, an Indian organization engaged in health, educational and socio-economic activities in 

the Coimbatore district. Shanti Ashram’s initiatives reach 50,000 children, who are provided with 

healthcare and educational programs designed to help them get out of poverty. 

 

We hope that you will accept our invitation to take part into this adventure of solidarity with us.   

Do not hesitate to contact us or if you have other doubts and questions, feel free to write to us at 

the following address: 

francesca.fusco@unicatt.it 

simonamaria.fragomeni@policlinicogemelli.it 

 

In attachment the Scientific Program of the Marathon. 

Kind regards. Thank you very much! 

 

Antonia Testa 

Simona Fragomeni 
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